
Voting by mail is an Oregon institution. Everyone should have an equal opportunity to cast their 
ballot. Whether they can make it to polling place or read their ballot brochure that was in the 
mail a month prior and send in their vote. 
 
Right, Center, or left, this is bill is attempting to undermine our voices as voters.  


